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This spring students have been singing and exploring a variety of music
including jazz and Irish music.

Third Grade
● Students are learning to read quarter rest and mi re do patterns
● Songs: This Pretty Planet, Rattlin Bog, Blue Skies
● Books: The Jazz Fly by Matthew Gollub

Fourth & Fifth Grade
● Students are learning to read sixteenth note and sol mi re do patterns
● Songs: I Love the Mountains, Rattlin Bog, Tideo, Goin Home
● Books: When Marian Sang by Pam Muñoz Ryan

Chorus:
● The spring concert is on Thursday May 18th in the gym. More details

and exact times to come!

What’s Next:
Third grade students have just started learning to play the recorder. They will
be focusing on instrument playing technique and reading simple melodies.
Fourth and fifth grade students will be learning to play the ukulele with a
focus on harmony and Hawaiian music.

Miss Pelland, General Music and Chorus Teacher


